
 

Dear Parent 

It has been another wonderful week of learning and enrichment of our curriculum 

linked to our School Development plan aims. On Monday the children were visited by 

the Cbeebies show “Rhyme Rocket.” As well as developing their literacy skills the 

visitors then spent an hour working with our Year 5 and 6 children discussing what is 

involved in the making of a television programme. Today, we had a superb Assembly 

from Lt. Paterson about his role as a helicopter pilot and he presented the funds he 

raised for the school library.  

On that note thank you for all your support with the Summer Fayre today and in 

particular to the Friends of Chacewater who have worked so hard.  

Next week is Sports Day on Wednesday. A reminder that we start the team events 

from 10am in the morning and then in the afternoon are the races from 1pm. Please do 

join us on the recreation ground. The weather is supposed to be wonderful, so please 

remember children are to come into school in their PE kit and please bring hat, water 

and sun cream. Friday sees our Beach trip. Again, all looks set fair for a wonderful day.  

Have a great weekend,  

 

Mr Gould  

Transition Days - These continue on Monday and I am delighted that all children had 

time to spend in their new classes. We will be introducing our next character 

supporting “Growth Mind-set“ in school with the “Resourceful Crow.” We will be 

supporting the children with how they can question, make links in their learning and 

build on what they know already.  

Parent Forum – met last week. It was another really valuable meeting and all minutes 

are on the school website under “Parents.” The governors held a working party this 

week to look at your feedback from the homework survey we sent out with parent 

appointments. Now we have collated responses, we can start to formulate and finalise 

plans for homework from September with this in light. There was also request again for 

a breakfast club. If this is something you are interested in, please see me so I can 

assess viability. 



KS2 Homework – Your child is bringing home the song words for the Summer Show. 

The learning of these words will replace weekly homework. 

Beach Trip – Please return consent forms and packed lunch choice menu (if desired) by 

Monday 25th June at the latest. Unfortunately after this date the kitchen are unable 

to provide the lunches. 

Helford River Children's Sailing Trust Holiday Courses - Learn to sail single-handed 

with a Helford River Children's Sailing Trust's summer holiday course. HRCST's 

experienced, RYA-qualified Sailing Instructors work with small groups and adapt 

sessions to cater for all abilities - building beginners' confidence on the water and 

developing the skills of more experienced young sailors. 

Aimed at 8-14 year olds, courses run from 30 July-30 August and cost £140 for a 

morning session and £125 for an afternoon session. Adult and individual lessons are also 

available on request. For further information. and course bookings 

see: www.hrcst.org.uk or phone 07555 785102. 

 

  

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – OAKS  

Golden Award Winners 

 
Harrison, Harry, Iga, Kaitlyn, Oliver, Max, Isla-Rose, Wes, Eloise, Jasmine, Finn, Dylan 

 

Diary Dates 2017/2018 Academic Year 

25 June  Transition morning whole school 

27th June  Sports Day  

29th June  Whole school summer Beach trip including 

beach clean  

3rd to 4th July  Year 6 Richard Lander  

4th July  Transition morning whole school  

6th July  Leavers Disco  

13th July  Reports to parents  

Week of 16th July  Summer show Peter Pan  

20th July  Leavers Assembly 2pm  

Break up for Summer 

Thursday 6th September  Return to School  
 

 

http://www.hrcst.org.uk/

